HB 1420 -- TOBACCO SIGNAGE

SPONSOR: Richey

Currently, any establishment that sells tobacco products must
prominently display signage regarding state law prohibiting the
sale of tobacco products to anyone under 18. This bill allows the
sign to display a different age, if a political subdivision has
more restrictive age requirements.



